
PROPOSED CLOSURE OF SOUTH STREET 26TH-29TH OCTOBER 2020 
 
Following the installation of the new gas pipe network in South Street at the start of the year, the 
contractors are returning to undertake  maintenance checks over the pressure of the gas pipe line. 
This will necessitate the closure of South Street from the 26/10 until the 29/10. All being well this 
will be the last visit. If there are any pressure issues it may require closing the junction of Lyme 
Street as well. The contractor has all the necessary plans and procedures in place as before in case 
this is required and further details will then be placed on the website. 
 


